
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
 
In light of the Prime Ministers announcement last night which included information about 
the reopening of schools for some pupils on 1st June 2020, we would like to share with you 
our initial thoughts and plans. 
 
 
We hope you will understand that like you, we have only just seen the announcement and 
that at this stage we are not in a position to answer any questions. We are waiting to 
receive more information from government about what this means for our school. When we 
have further information the Trust will plan a way forward for all our schools and inform all 
our families in due course. 
 
 
However, in the short-term, nothing has changed and we will provide further information in 
the coming days and weeks once we are able to do so. 
 
Kind regards 
Mrs Laura Rynn 
Headteacher 
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